
Honorable Rep. Greenlick and House Healthcare Committee Members, 

 

As members of the House Committee on Healthcare, I would hope that a decision on HB 

4062 would be made on documented health consequences and not ideology. Nor should it 

be made because of need of revenue.  With the known health consequences of combustible 

tobacco and marijuana along with the tax rates applied to them. It would seem to me that a 

tax rate of 50% on a product and or products that have little or no known adverse health 

consequences would be unjustified. 

 

A- Taxed at 50%.    Inhalant delivery systems and inhalant form nicotine no 

documented adverse health consequences to its users and bystanders. 

B- Taxed at 65%.   Combustible tobacco that has been extensively documented to be of 

adverse health consequences to its users and bystanders. 

C- Taxed at 25%.     Marijuana that has been extensively documented to be of adverse 

health consequences to its users and bystanders.                      

Thank you for your time spent on this matter and for the opportunity to submit testimony. 

I am sure that you will make the right decision. 

 

Sincerely 

Jack Morton 

Enterprise, Oregon 


